
Dear Veteran 

 On Remembrance Day we had a ceremony on 

Thursday, November 7th in the gym.  It was about a girl 

that did not understand why we have Remembrance 

Day.  The girl that performed in the play was in Grade 

Nine.  The Grade Five class sang, “A Pittance of 

Time,” by Terry Kelly.  I enjoyed singing the song with 

my class.  The Grade Three and Four class sang, “What 

a Wonderful World,” by Lois Armstrong.  The Grade 

Seven class sang, “In Flanders Field,” by John McCrae.  

When we had the ceremony in the gym the older 

students performed in black light, while singing a song 

to remember the soldiers.   

 A poppy is to remember the soldiers who fought 

for freedom.  It was many years ago when soldiers 

fought in World War One.  I feel sorry for  those who 

died in war.  

Remembrace  Day is a very special day because  a 

lot of people died in war. Many young men went to 

war.  Then some of the young men died in war.   I 

heard how scary it would be in war.           

  



Thank you for keeping  our country safe and for 

fighting in war. 

 

        Yours Truly, 

 

        Nicklass                                                                


